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JUNE MEETING again for a visit:__~!..!!!-_~!.:-------- -

HIGHLIGHTS 
> Prototype Logos Selected 
> TWV Outreach Flyers Posted 
> New Checks Arrive 
> Data Base Directory Gets First 

Vendor Names 
> National Gender Project Survey 

Distributed 
> MAGC Information Reviewed 

EXCESS BAGGAGE 

Guilt is a problem that many 
people in our community 
experience difficulty with. 
Please keep in mind that it is 
what dewlls in our heart that 
gives our Hves spirit and < . 

meaning. The external trappings 
that some may judge us by 
represent the excess baggage that 
our detractors must bear. not us• 

GUESTS FROM 
KENTUCKY 

Jamie, Nancy, and Mandy, 
friends of Renee and Mary, 
joined us for the June meeting. 
As you might have guessed, 
these lovely ladies are from 
Kentucky. We really enjoyed 
your company. Please come 

DATA BASE 
DIRECTORY 
HAS FIRST 
VENDORS 

The TWV Data Base has placed its 
first two vendors on the list of 
places in the local area that will 
serve our community. They are: 

CATHERINE'S 
& 

ANNEDIE BEAUTY SUPPLY 
When we get a few more vendors 
in the data base, we will publish a 
vendor list with phone numbers and 
addresses. 

BYLAWS AMENDED 

The TWV Bylaws were amended 
by a unanimous vote to create a 
new membership category. The 
new membership category is for 
Associate Members with a spouse or 
significant other. 

~ROLL CALLI ~ Present for the June 
meeting were: Tabetha, Beverly, 
Kay, Jenny, Renee, Mary, Jamie, 
Nancy, and Mandy. Our next 
meeting will be on 7I19 /91. 



KAY & JENNY, 

WELCOME BACK FROM 

<<< BEE ALL ! >>> 

THANK YOU FOR REPRESENTING 

TRANS - WEST VIRGINIA· 


